
U.S. Department of Justice 

Criminal Division 

Child Exploitation and Obscenity Section 1400 New York Avenue, NW 
Suite 600 
Washington, DC 20530 

(202) 514-5780 FAX: (202) 514-1793 

October 6, 2014 

Christopher Lee Hobbs 
48/168 Sukhumit City Resort 
Sukhumit Road Soi 11, Klong Toei Nua 
Bangkok, Thailand 10110 „ ^ . 

Dear Mr. Hobbs: 

This is in response to yoiir August 29, 2014, letter to Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Special Agent Randall Devine. Your letter has been referred to the Child Exploitation and 
Obscenity Section of the Department of Justice's Criminal Division for a response. 

In your letter to SA Devine, you write that you are currently being held in custody after 
being arrested by Thai authorities after suspicions arose regarding your alleged involvement in 
the sexual abuse of minors. You also write that the Legal Attache at the United States Embassy 
in Bangkok, agents of the Federal Bureau of Investigation and the Royal Thai Police have all 
made mistakes in their investigations of you and Steven James Strike, who faces similar charges 
in Hawaii. You write that you have tried unsuccessfully to provide exculpatory evidentiary 
documents to the above mentioned agencies, but they have refused to receive any further 
communications from you. 

The issues you raise can be resolved through the litigation of your case. The criminal 
justice system has mechanisms to expose any alleged investigative or prosecutorial misconduct. 
You should continue consulting with your attorney to determine what legal options you may have 
in the defense of the charges filed against you. 

Thank you for your letter. We hope you found this information helpful. 












